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Lorem ipsum dolor sit  amet, 

consetetur sadipscing elit r, sed diam 

nonumy eirmod tempor invidunt ut 

labore et dolore magna aliquyam 

erat, sed diam voluptua. 

At vero eos et accusam et justo duo 

dolores et ea rebum. Stet clita kasd 

gubergren, no sea takimata sanctus 

est. Lorem ipsum dolor sit  amet, 

consetetur sadipscing elit r, sed diam 

nonumy eirmod tempor invidunt ut 

labore et dolore magna. 

At vero eos et accusam et justo duo 

dolores et ea rebum. Stet clita kasd 

gubergren, no sea takimata sanctus 

est Lorem ipsum dolor sit  amet. 

HIGHLIGHTS

- January was an exciting month around TDV.  We kicked off the year with our new theme, 

"Roots". We are ready to go deeper, grow stronger and bear fruit in 2018! 

- In the last 3 months we've seen 74 receive the Holy Ghost and 46 baptized in the name of 

Jesus! 

- TDV will be 20 yrs old this year and a few weeks ago we had the 2000th recorded person to 

receive the baptism of the Holy Ghost in the church's history!

- In our English church we held a Bible Study training seminar with 21 in attendance. We've 

been putting together material for a new members course that we will teach in February.

- TDV had the opportunity to preach and promote our church and daughter works on TBN 

España once again. This was a great opportunity to reach thousands with the gospel 

message!

- We had an encouraging regional ministers meeting with speaker, Bro. Nathan Harrod.

                    Corey teaching                                 Dawn helping cook for                       Logan graduating
             Bible Study Seminar                           National Board meetings                 Sunday School classes



 These flags represent 60 "Rediles" or weekly cell groups that are divided into 6 districts across Madrid. 
We have cell groups that are either taught or translated into Spanish, English, Portuguese, Tagalog and 

sometimes French! 

     Corey teaching one of our weekly cell groups.             A lot of work went into remodeling our Bible   
                            School/English church after some flood damage.

Thank you for your prayer & support! 

    Our dedicated music team that helps us clean,                     Natalie turned 12 year old this month!     
   and set up for service each week before practice!                                                                               


